
THIS MONTH AT OLLI SUMMER 2019 CONTINUED

By Joe Bailey 

For all of those school children out there this is the very best part of summer vacation. Why? 

Because all of it is in front of them and none of it has been used up. I’m sure they would view me 

as nuts because I am just as excited about going back to school as they are about being done for 

three months. Judging by the number of people in Ray Glick’s class in Lewes on American Indian 

wars I am not alone in my love of OLLI. 

Being the astute bargain shoppers, Connie and I have enrolled I both sessions. If you read my last 

article you will remember that I praised the restaurants in Lewes. About a month ago we had a 

meeting in Lewes and we asked the people in the office for a lunch recommendation. They 

suggested Agave on Second Street.  We went there only to find it closed for renovations. Since 

then several people have told us how good it is. We decided to try again this past Tuesday after 

our classes. The first sign that it was going to be a good day was that we found a parking space 

just behind the restaurant. As if that wasn’t good enough, the meter still had two hours on it. As 

we came around the corner, I knew this place was going to be great. Right there in the closest 

parking space to the entrance to Agave sat Pat Weaver’s car. 

Pat and I have been friends since we were in the second grade. We went through school together 

and we joined the Navy together. I don’t know when he learned to cook, but he is good at it. He 

claims that anyone who can read, can cook. I can read and I can cook well enough to keep myself 

fed. Connie insisted that I learn some basic cooking because if she should predecease me, she 

didn’t want me to marry the first widow who rang the doorbell with a casserole in her hands.  

Anyway, if you have neither the time nor the inclination to research restaurants, just follow Pat 

and Nan around. Whether you eat at their house or at a restaurant they are in I can assure you it 

will be good. 

It’s not just about lunch. The classes are great too. I am looking forward to the second session in 

Dover. We are fortunate to have a group of teachers willing to share their time and knowledge 

with us. If I have whetted your appetite for something other lunch and you have not yet 

registered it may not be too late. If there is a class you want to take check with Renee Moy in 

Lewes or Diana and see if space is available. 

If you are planning a lot of outdoor activities this summer, don’t forget the sunscreen. Remember 

your skin is the same age you are.  




